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SYNOPSIS A resolution to authorize the City Manager to enter into a 

contract with H.W. Tucker Company, Inc., for the Walker 

Street Drainage Improvement Project.   

 

FISCAL IMPACT The amount for Construction Services is not to exceed 

$719,455.20 which includes a 20% contingency, and funding 

is allocated in the Limited Tax General Obligation Capital 

Improvement Bonds, as approved by Little Rock, Ark., 

Resolution No. 15,968 (May 2, 2023), Account No. 

B6D061D. 

 

RECOMMENDATION Approval of the resolution. 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

This project will replace an undersized bridge on Walker 

Street with a box culvert structure, construct new drainage 

facilities along Walker Street and on 30th Street with new 

curb inlets and pipes to capture drainage runoff and convey it 

to the drainage outfall ditch. The project will reduce property 

damage caused by inadequate facilities. H.W. Tucker 

Company, Inc., was the lowest, responsive, responsible bid 

meeting specifications of one (1) bid received for the project.     

 


